
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
  BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE 
 PURSUANT TO THE ILLINOIS MUNICIPAL BUDGET LAW 
 BY THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE 
 DU PAGE WATER COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 16, 2020 at 6:30 p.m., a public 

hearing will be held by The Chairman and Board of Commissioners of the DuPage Water 

Commission, DuPage, Cook, Will and Kane Counties, Illinois at the Office of the Commission, 

600 East Butterfield Road, Elmhurst, Illinois, for the purpose of considering the 2020-2021 

budget and appropriation ordinance in accordance with the Illinois Municipal Budget Law, 50 

ILCS 330/1 et seq. 

 

 Copies of the tentative budget and appropriation ordinance are available for public 

inspection between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, at 600 East 

Butterfield Road, Elmhurst, Illinois.  Citizens attending the hearing shall have the right to 

provide written and oral comments and ask questions concerning the budget and appropriation 

ordinance. 

 
 Carolyn A. Johnson 
 Clerk 
 DuPage Water Commission 
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